From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 2/14/2012 10:10:33 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Schultz, Adam
(adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:

Subject: Greenvoltz

Hi Merdith,

Hope all is well. The CPUC does not want PG&E executing this contract before it is discussed
at the next PRG. We understand that a term sheet has been sent to the developer but an
amended PPA as of now has not been executed. If you have any questions about this please
feel free to give me a call.

Kind Regards,

Jason

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0322239
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